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It is noticed that there is no part in the plan to provide for closing the Hennepin County incinerator
and reversing the laws that provide a provision that we burn before landfilling our municipal solid
waste? Early 1980's, I thought it was important to avoid landfills. However, that was before an
unbelievable increase in the use of plastic (that is not recyclable). Almost everything we throw is
plastic and plastic when burned is toxic- and we know that this is affecting the health of our citizens
despite efforts to screen it out. The plastic is a game changer for me. Perhaps a risk assessment
should be done?


